


Summary of Correction of Violation and Work 823 Mosby St.

823 Mosby St. is located directly in the front of Union Hill as you approach the neighborhood
from Martin Luther King Jr. Bridge. The property originally was a barber shop and store with two living
quarters above the shops below. We hope to restore this property to its original form and beauty. We
thank the council for its time and consideration and hope to work within the guidelines offered to

complete our project.

We would like to address the windows on the second floor which had been changed from a
large to smaller size. We would like to apologize for the mix up we were unaware when we first took
over at 823 Mosby St that this area was an historic area and have change them back to their original size
and to the original windows. When we had purchased the building the building was not secure; as in all
the doors were gone and boards put in their place. We simply wanted to secure the building and put in
place doors to do so. We were unaware of the building being in an historic district as this was not
revealed to us until we received a letter from the C.A.R. Council. We hope to work diligently to ensure
that we work within the guidelines provided by the C.A.R. Council as we move forward to complete our

project.

As is apparent by the images we have submitted we have corrected the violations to the
windows and the openings and hope that we can remove the hold status from our project. Any other

work to the exterior will be presented to the CAR committee as required before we move forward.

Thank You,

Mohammad Sultany



